
From: Masco Music
To: Matt Coogan
Subject: March 11, 2024 selectman meeting sign approval
Date: Saturday, March 9, 2024 1:11:08 PM

External Sender
Hi Mr. Coogan,
I could not find when the April selectman meeting was going to occur, so I thought that I
should send you an email requesting the approval of putting out Masco Music Parents
Association Electronics Fundraising signs for the dates April 13-April 27.
The signs are 2' wide by 1.5' tall.
We would like to post at the following locations:
1. Spofford Rd.& 133
2. Spofford Rd & Ipswich
3. Main St & 133
4. Ipswich Rd & Georgetown Rd
5. Main St. & Topsfield Rd
6. Pond St & 97
7. Topsfield Rd across from Old Topsfield Entrance 
8. Main St. and Ipswich Rd.
9. Corners of the green where Elm, Main, and Topsfield Rds come together 
10.. In front of Masco
11. In front of the Boxford Library

I have attached a picture of the sign.
If there is anything else that I need to do, please let me know.
Thank you,
Michele Voner
Masco Music Parents Association President mascomusic@gmail.com

-- 
http://mascomusic.weebly.com/

Masco Music Parents Association
A 501(c)3 non-profit organization. Proceeds from fundraising events help fund MMPA music
awards and music department programs and events.
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